
 

Luther Manor Continuing Precautions Related to COVID-19 

December 28, 2020 4:51 pm   

Good Evening from Luther Manor. The safety of our residents and staff remain our top 
priority and we will continue with our protocols, precautions and daily screening of staff 
and all Health Care Center and Assisted Living Residents. All visitor restrictions remain.   
 
Thank you for your support, partnerships and commitment to our residents and staff as 
the pandemic continues to evolve. Please continue to connect with your loved ones as 
often as you can. Don’t forget our Sharing God’s Love team is here to help! Just email 
SharingGodsLove@LutherManor.org to get started. 
 

Shout Outs of Thanks! 
● Thank you, to our friends in the Sunday School program at the 

Annunciation Greek Orthodox Church for the beautiful cards and pictures that 
were done by your Sunday School students to bring cheer and replace your 
annual Christmas caroling, that was postponed until next year. 
 

● Thank you, to Becky Albers-Bork from Park Ridge, IL for the beautiful cards 
for us to share with our staff!  We really appreciate the acknowledgement and the 
special prayer for caregivers!  Whether they are here at Luther Manor or caring 
for a loved one at home, we know the Lord holds a special place for all 
caregivers! 

 

 



 

 

Campus Update 
● Our regular routine staff testing in the Terrace Independent Living returned a 

positive test.  The staff member has gone into quarantine, additional contact 
tracing has been completed and residents and staff who may have had direct 
contact with these individuals have been notified.  No residents or staff are 
experiencing signs or symptoms of COVID.  We will continue to work closely with 
the Wauwatosa Department of Health to ensure precautions are being followed 
to help mitigate the spread and remain flexible with any changes to their 
guidelines. 
 

Campus Happenings 

● No Christmas Party, no problem!  Our staff throughout the campus did our best 
to bring the Christmas parties to our residents.  Here we hand out Christmas 
cards and Christmas Cookies to our Courtyard residents with a lot of silliness by 
Shari! 

 

    
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 
● Call for daily messages on our COVID-19 Hotline, 414-831-9389 


